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3COM

Mr. Scott Earl

Communication Certification Laboratories
1940 W. Alexander St.

Salt Lake City, Utah 84119

May 29, 2001

Subject: Request New FCC ID Number for Model 3CRWBG60.

Dear Mr. Earl,

3Com requests CCL as a TCB to process a FCC ID number change for our model
3CRWB60 wireless PC-Card (FCC ID O9C-RWB60). We would like to change the FCC ID
number from O9C-RWB60 to O9C-SL1022. This change allows us to track model SL-1022
under the new FCC ID number. The differences between 3CRWB60 and SL-1022 are detailed in
the Class II permissive change that was recently processed, but in general terms model SL-1022
1s the same as model 3CRWB60 with the XJACK Antenna (the retractable antenna) moved to the
front-left of the card whereas model 3CRWBG60 has the same antenna on the front-right of the
card. This change required the PCB and antenna mechanical characteristics to be mirrored.
Additionally, a different chipset was utilized for the transceiver.

I am including labeling and placement information with this letter. Please do not hesitate
to contact me if you have questions regarding this request.

Sincerely,

Kaam X Hragmnse—

Kaan L. Gregersen
Product Safety Engineer
Phone: 801-320-7515
Fax: 801-320-6028



